
University Orientation Session Update 

Dear Students, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you of a change in the schedule 

for the upcoming university orientation session. 

The orientation originally scheduled for August 15, 2023 will now take place on August 20, 

2023. 

Please find the updated schedule below: 

• New Date: August 20, 2023 

• Time: 10:00 AM - 3:00 PM 

• Location: University Auditorium 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding. If you 

have any questions, please feel free to contact us at orientation@university.edu. 

Thank you, 

The Orientation Team 


